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8th February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

There will be a change to After School Clubs starting 19th February 2018, please see the Time Table below. The clubs 
are available for all Key Stages including Reception, however, there will be a number restriction on the Food Skills 
Club for safety reasons.  If there is a waiting list, we will swap the children at Easter.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday
ICT Maths/English DT/ Art Team Building Food Skills

ICT- will give your child/children use of the ICT suite to complete a variety of Maths and English learning. It is a 
brilliant opportunity for them to advance on TT Rockstars or maybe write a book. It not only helps with their Maths 
and English but also their computer skills.

DT/ Art - a great opportunity for your child/children to use their creative skills. The children have been and will 
continue to complete their own projects, including projects that benefit the school.

Team Building - we do many different activities in this club encouraging working together in pairs or larger teams. 
Some of the activities have included building a car which could carry a certain number of cubes; cup stacking; dodge 
ball; gathering words to arrange a sentence and Frisbee.  

Food Skills - There are lots of recipes we can make together in this club. It will be a good opportunity for the 
children to practise weighing, peeling, chopping etc.  Please note this club incurs an additional £1 cost to cover the 
ingredients.  

All clubs begin immediately after school and finish at 4.15pm. Your child/children will need collecting from the front 
entrance by a responsible adult unless we have a written slip giving them permission to walk home (Years 5 and 6 
only).  For the safety of children and staff, please can we remind you not to park on the double yellow lines outside 
the school.  

Please remember all After School Clubs cost £1, which must be paid in advance to the Office.

If your child/children would like to take part, please complete the attached form and return to school as soon as 
possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Baldwin
Teaching Assistant
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Name of Child…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Child’s class………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………

Club attending……………………………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

     


